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ALVERNO COLLEGE INSTITUTE

March 31, 2005
Dear Mary-Clare Newhauser,

Thank you for accepting our invitation to participate in the luncheon for 4 Day at
Alverno College Workshop on Thursday, April 7, 2005. Your participation will involve
discussion with the seminar participants at your table about your interests in Alverno
College and you as a student. We would ask you to do the following when interacting
with the guests:

e answer questions realistically and appropriate to the visitors

o take responsibility for initiating discussion (not just answer questions)

e translate Alverno terminology and concepts into language understandable to
visitors (as you may describe them to friends who attend other colleges)

o describe specific assessments clearly and interestingly

e remain involved in the conversation

e find ways of bringing learning experiences and assessments, whether or not
the visitors ask you about either

e dress appropriately

Please arrive at the Rotunda by 11:50 a.m. to sign in and pick up your name badge.
Please note, you will find your luncheon table assignment on a sticker on the front of
your name badge. Lunch will begin at 12:00 in the conference center.

We are very pleased that you are able to participate. Please know that your presence will
add to the value of the occasion for all, especially our participants. Feel free to contact
me with any questions. Enjoy the day!

Sincerely,

i Lo

Lisa Walters, Coordinator
Academic Outreach Services
Alverno College Institute
414-382-6431
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C O L L E G E

ALVERNO COLLEGE INSTITUTE

Mary-Clare Newhauser
5915 Dendron Ln
Greendale, WI 53129-2366

November 7, 2005

Dear Mary-Clare,

On behalf of Alverno College, I want to thank you for assisting with A4 Day at Alverno
College workshop. We have received many compliments from the participants
concerning the quality of the program, and they are very impressed with our students.

As you may know, you were recommended for this event because you have demonstrated
the ability to reflect on your learning in particularly articulate and thoughtful ways.

As a student, you have extremely valuable insights to share with our guests, many who
emulate our program and may be trying to implement a similar program in their schools.
You are the ambassadors of Alverno, and we thank you for your professionalism and
sharing your experiences during this workshop. Thank you!

Sincerely,

T P

Tim Riordan
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs

3400 SOUTH 43RD STREET *P.O. BOX 343922 *MILWAUKEE, W1 *53234-3922 *414-382-6087 * FAX 414-382-6088




[image: image3.png]Alvemo

COLLEGE
ALVERNO COLLEGE INSTITUTE

April 8, 2005

Dear Mary-Clare Newhauser,

On behalf of Alverno College, I want to thank you for assisting with 4 Day at Alverno
College workshop. We have received many compliments from the participants
concerning the quality of the program, and they are very impressed with our students.

As you may know, you were recommended for this event because you have demonstrated
the ability to reflect on your learning in particularly articulate and thoughtful ways.

As a student, you have extremely valuable insights to share with our guests, many who
emulate our program and may be trying to implement a similar program in their schools.
You are the ambassadors of Alverno, and we thank you for your professionalism and
sharing your experiences during this workshop. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Tim Riordan
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs
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